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Upgraded version of PeopleSoft Financials

launches on Monday, December 3.
Current version unavailable beginning November 30 at 5:00 p.m.

The current version of the PeopleSoft Financials application will be unavailable beginning

5:00 p.m. on Friday, November 30 while the new version is being launched. The
upgraded version will be available the morning of Monday, December 3.

For questions, contact the Finance Support Center at (877) 752-3334, or at
financesupport@umsystem.edu.




